
Shooting Division, National Shooting Centre, Bisley, Brookwood, Surrey, GU24 0PB 
 Tel:  01483 797777 ext.208 Email: holly.ruddle@nra.org.uk / susan.conway@nra.org.uk  

                                           

 
Cottesloe Heath Challenge 

Friday 19th – Sunday 21st August 2022 

 

Full Name: NRA Membership No: GRID: 

Email Address: 

Address: Club/Sch/Unit: 

Contact No: 

Date of Birth: 

I intend to act as Range Officer for part of this Meeting Yes / No 

I request to shoot from an alternative position in accordance with section A3.4 of the TS Handbook Yes / No 

I am a member of the military (including reserve forces), police or other emergency services Yes / No 

I am a former member of the military (including reserve forces), police or other emergency services Yes / No 

I am a Cadet member of a Cadet Force Yes / No 

I am a Staff/ Volunteer member of a Cadet Force Yes / No 

Dietary Requirements: 

Squadding requests: 

 
 

No.  Competitions FRI () SAT () SUN () EVENT FEE FEE DUE 

 Cottesloe Heath Challenge  (Standard)    £90.00 £ 

 Cottesloe Heath Challenge  (Standard Manual)    £90.00 £ 

 Cottesloe Heath Challenge  (Open)    £90.00 £ 

All entries must be received by  
midday on Thursday 11th August  

  
See the Event Notes for cancellation terms  

Sub-Total £ 

Under 25s Discount 40% off Sub-total  -£ 

Non-NRA Member Meeting Fee £7.75 £ 

TOTAL FEES DUE £ 

 
 

 Online  Enter online via: online.nra.org.uk 

 Cheque  Cheque payable to: National Rifle Association (“Cottesloe Heath Challenge 2022” on the reverse) 

 Card  To pay via card please email form and then call: Shooting Division – 01483 797777 (ext.139) 
 

DECLARATION: 
I agree to the NRA’s Competition Declaration & Terms (see the separate Event Notes document) 

 
Signed _______________________________________________________________ Date ___________________ 

Covid-19 Notice: The NSC has put in place Covid-secure procedures throughout the camp, please make yourself aware 

of the various notices and instructions. If you are feeling unwell or have Covid-19 symptoms, please do not visit the 
National Shooting Centre (NSC), no matter how mild the symptoms 
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